
Mr Cullen from British Telecom came to visit Mrs Griffiths- Hawthorne’s class to talk about 

STEM. We learned about algorithms by following instructions to make a crazy character.  Mrs 

Griffiths- Hawthorne had to draw a crazy character by following the children’s algorithms.  

Next the children wrote algorithms for their partners to draw a crazy character.  We 

discovered most of our friends didn’t draw our character correctly because we didn’t write 

enough information in our algorithms. We then added more information to the algorithms and 

our friends drew our crazy characters more precisely.  We are fantastic at writing algorithms 

and de-bugging in P3G-H.  

                                 

 


